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This Week at Lincolnshire 
 

Monday, February 3 
9:15 a.m. Women’s Bible Study 

 

Wednesday, February 5 
6:00 p.m. Ordinances 

 

Thursday, February 6 
7:00 p.m. Men’s Bible Study 

Upcoming Events 

Casey and Marilyn Drudge will be celebrating their 50th Anniversary on Saturday, Feb 8. from 2:00-
6:00 p.m. The party will be held at the PSI-Ote Upper Pavilion at Northside Park, at E. State Blvd 

and Parnell Ave. RSVP by Feb. 5 @ http://ursvp.me/drudge-anniversary 
 
For those interested in Grieving Group, please notify Pastor Paul by Sunday, Feb 2. The meetings 
are currently proposed for March. Anyone who is suffering through the loss of a loved one, a 
divorce, job loss, or anything related is invited.  
 
Women’s Bible Study begins again Monday, Feb. 3 at 9:15 a.m. 
 
Men’s Bible Study will be held at Dave Bickel’s house Thursday, Feb. 6 at 7:00 p.m. 
 
This week’s Christian Ed. Meeting will be held Monday, Feb. 3 at Lisa Lahr’s house, at 11:00 a.m. 
 
Jan’s Shepherding Group will meet at 12:30 p.m. at Applebee’s on Sunday, Feb. 9. 
 
Game Night at Lincolnshire will be on February 8, from 7:00-10:00 p.m.  Please bring any snacks, 
finger foods, and games that you’d like to share. 
 
Upcoming Youth Nights are on February 9, and February 23, from 5:00 p.m. to 6:30 p.m. Games 
will be played, we will begin working on skits, and a meal will be served. All children grades 4 and 
up are invited to attend. 
 
Our Valentine’s Day Potluck will be on February 16, immediately after worship. Please join us and 
sign up for anything you’d like to bring. 
 
Ash Wednesday will kick off the Lenten season on February 26, at 7:00 p.m. 

 

Anyone willing to give a testimony on Feb 16 or March 22 please contact Pastor Cheryl. 
 
The Annual District Women’s Retreat will be held on April, 25 this year, and registration is now 
open. Registrations are now in mailboxes. Please see Pastor Cheryl for any questions. 
 
Meal donations are still needed for upcoming Youth Nights. If you would like to donate, please 
sign up on the forms located at the table located behind the last pew. 
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